PUBLIC HEARING NOVEMBER 1, 1993
The public hearing for Special Use Permit #93-9 was called to order at 8:00 p.m. by Chairman Richard
Wright.

Present for the Planning Commission in addition to Wright were Joanne Strahm, Peggy Mahaney, Gene
Palmreuter, Terry Carleton, Don Zehnder and Al Hunter. James Totten, Manager, was also present.

Nine people were in the audience.

Gary Bartow , of Bartow Engineering , was present to answer questions concerning the proposed RV
Campground.

Motion by Hunter , supported by Palmreuter to grant approval to Special Use Permit #93-9 and that the
development not interfere with the natural drainage of adjacent residential property. Motion passed 7-0.

Motion by Hunter supported by Zehnder to adjourn at 9:12 p.m. Motion passed 7-0.

Peggy Mahaney, Secretary
Planning Commission



